
 

 
 

  

September 27th, 2017 

 

Re:  Manufacturing Location Change Notification 

 

To Our Valued Customer: 

 

To better serve your business, we inform you of the following change. 

 

Manufacturing for the following parts is moving: 

From: To: 
HellermannTyton Milwaukee 

6701 W. Good Hope Road 

Milwaukee, WI 53224, USA 

HellermannTyton Monterrey 

Av. Internacional – 140-A VYNMSA Escobedo 

Industrial Park 

General Escobedo, Nuevo Leon, 66053 Mexico 

 

HT Part Number 

126-00042 

T18RWPM9M4 

118-00111 

118-00110 

151-00927 

151-00756 

Customer Part Number 

- 

- 

- 

1436-1102-ND 

1436-1317-ND 

1436-1812-ND 

Change Effective On 

12/18/2017 

1/8/2018 

1/15/2018 

1/8/2018 

1/15/2018 

1/22/2018 

 

Due to the urgency of this change, we ask that you acknowledge this notification within 

10 business days.  If we do not receive a response, we assume the change can be executed 

as planned without further notice. For additional information or assistance please contact 

your HellermannTyton Customer Service Representative. 

 

We appreciate your support in this change and thank you for your continued business. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Todd Franz 

Quality Administrator           



 

Office: 414 355 1130 x 8656 

Email: tfranz@htamericas.com 


